
From: Kathryn Coon  
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2017 6:03 AM 
To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 710 Taylor Street zoning variance request 

 

Good morning, Jon. 
 
I have received the information regarding Appeal number ZBA17-026. 
 
Please not for your records that I support the Vandermark zoning variance request.  I 
believe that their proposed home addition will enhance the beauty of the neighborhood 
as well as our property values overall. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kathryn G. Coon 
717 John A Woods Drive 
Ann Arbor, MI 48105 
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